
Drinking Water Source Protection Committee 
Approved Minutes of 11/02/09 

 
 
Members present:  Bob Reagan, Selectman; John Bergeron, Secretary; Edward Berger.  
 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Bob Reagan at the town offices. 
 
Minutes of October 5, 2009 were read and approved. 
 
When the committee was formed, a representative of the conservation commission did 
join us.  David Shinnlinger was the representative, but he has resigned from both the 
conservation commission and the source water protection committee.  It was agreed that 
John would approach the conservation commission and ask them to provide a new 
member. 
 
The septic survey that was mailed last month has provided a few returns, but only about 
30 percent have been returned.  As second reminder mailing may be required. 
 
A meeting will be held at PSU at 10 AM on 11/3 to discuss the grant with new staff at 
PSU.   
 
An article appeared in the snowmobile newsletter informing the public that the reservoir 
is off bounds to any trespassing any time of year. 
 
Bob had received a complaint from someone on Corno Rd. who was concerned about the 
lack of progress on Dadmun’s septic system.  There was no report of odors or surface 
liquids.  John will contact the health inspector to explore options. 
 
It was agreed that meetings would be suspended for the winter and the next meeting will 
be in April. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM 
 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
John Bergeron 


